
 

 

 
Spring is upon us and the City of Dryden would like to remind residents to 
clean up and discard unsightly items accumulated around your property.  

Take a proactive approach and clean up or clean out the debris and 
overgrown grass, trees and shrubs. 

 

The City of Dryden values all efforts made by property owners. Voluntary 
compliance to the Property Standards and Maintenance By-laws ensure a 
cleaner and healthier community for all.  Identification of any property in 

non-compliance will initiate a response from the City indicating the 
necessary correction or course of action and a time frame to ensure 

completion. 
 

Please ensure items such as derelict vehicles, appliances, mattresses, broken 
toys or inoperable equipment and especially yard and house waste etc. are 
hauled to the landfill, picked up or brought to an appropriate scrap yard or 

scrap bin. In doing so please ensure all hauled loads are secure during 
transportation. 

 
For further information, please contact the Property Standards/Building and 

Planning Department at 223-1140 or by email at pskillen@dryden.ca 
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